
                                                                                          
  
 
  
 
 
Weekly News 
 
I would like to thank you for the cards, flowers, and gifts I received for Teacher Appreciation. It was 
greatly appreciated. I truly enjoy working with your children. I would like to thank Mrs. Strom and 
Mr. Tullio for volunteering to watch the scholars on Tuesday. I would also like to thank Ms. Perkins 
for all you have done for us this year. 
 
The final test for A Bear Called Paddington will be on Thursday, May 16. The Latin quiz for Lesson 15 
will be on Monday, May 13. Remember every Friday there is a math quiz. 
 
The Spring Fine Arts Festival is Tuesday, May 14, at 6:30pm. Third grade will begin in the cafeteria 
and conclude in the gym. 
 
Library has ended for the year. Please be sure that all library books have been returned. The class 
wishes to thank Mrs. Strom for volunteering to be our librarian this year. It was very much 
appreciated. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: There is a no phone policy at OSL. However, some watches have phone capabilities. 
Scholars are not to be sending or receiving texts or phone calls during school hours. If your child is 
using their watch as a phone, it may be confiscated and given to the office for you to retrieve. A fine 
may be imposed. If your child or you need to get in touch with each other, it must be done through 
proper channels either by the office phone or the classroom phone.  
 
Re-enrollment for next year is in full swing. I hope every scholar will re-enroll.  
 
OSL will be offering summer camp for scholars to age 11. Registration is now open. 

GOOD NEWS!! OSL has reached its goal for the Eagle Fund. Thank you to all who contributed to 
make this happen. Let’s achieve an ALL-IN for our Eagle Fund to finish the year strong. The first class 
to reach their goal will receive a popsicle recess. If our class accomplishes the goal of every family 
giving from our classroom, our class will earn a special dress-up day of our choosing. If the entire 
school accomplishes this goal, the OSL Administration and Prefects will plan an all-school 
celebration! Thank you again to those who have already donated. 

http://www.oslschool.org/giving 
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Memory Work 
 
The Sacrament of the Altar 
 
How can bodily eating and drinking do such great things? 
 
Certainly not just eating and drinking do these things, but the words written here: “Given and shed for 
you for the forgiveness of sins.” These words, along with the bodily eating and drinking, are the main 
thing in the Sacrament. 
 
Bible Verse 
And lo, I am with you always, to the very end of the age. 
Matthew 28:20b 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
May	14	–	Spring	Fine	Arts	Festival	@	6:30pm	
May	24	–	Last	Day	of	School	
June	16	–	Scarlet’s	birthday	🎂	
June	27	–	Caspian’s	birthday	🎂	
July	28	–	Marshall’s	birthday	🎂	
August	10	–	Jirah’s	birthday	🎂	
	
	
	


